From: DeCarli, Jeremy

To: Castonquay. Christine

Subject: FW: May meeting

Date: Tuesday, May 05, 2020 8:16:34 AM
FYI

Jeremy

Town Offices are currently closed to the Public due to the ongoing COVID-19 Pandemic.
Please call or email us with regards to submission of any paperwork or site inspections.

Staff is available through email and phone during normal business hours. We are
committed to providing the best possible service at this challenging time. Please stay safe
and stay healthy.

Jeremy DeCarli, aicp
Planning & Zoning Official
Town of East Hampton

T: 860-267-7450

E: jdecarli@easthamptonct.gov
www.easthamptonct.gov

From: Brian Cutler <brian@sportson66.com>

Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 8:41 PM

To: DeCarli, Jeremy <jdecarli@easthamptonct.gov>
Subject: May meeting

CAUTION:

This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe. Remember to hover over any links and if you suspect the email is not
legitimate or a phishing email, please contact Tom McMahon at x363.

Hey Jeremy,
Please move our Planning and Zoning meeting to the next one in June

Thanks

Brian

Get Outlook for Android

Get Outlook for Android
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the Town of East Hampton and will be accessible to the public unless exempted by law.



